


Mr. James Macaluso 2 September 25, 2019

have jurisdiction over the issue, 3) what specific changes need to be made to address the issue,
and 4) how best to address the issue administratively. EGLE is committed to continuing to work
with the city of Romulus and REIS towards resolution of these issues.

Follow Up Meeting

In consideration of the information noted above under Additional Information, the MMD would like
to meet with the REIS. Please contact Ms. Ronda L. Blayer, using the information below, to
schedule this meeting.

Questions

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ronda L. Blayer, Environmental Engineering
Specialist, Management and Tracking Unit, Hazardous Waste Section, MMD at 517-284-6555;
BlayerR@Michigan.gov; EGLE, MMD, P.O. Box 30421, Lansing, Michigan 48909-7741; or you may
contact me.

Sincerely,

/‘
Allan B. Taylor, Manager
Hazardous Waste Section
Materials Management Division
517-614-7335

Enclosures

cc: Mr. Dimitrios Papas, EGT
Mr. Rick Powals, EGT
Mr. John Frost, EGT
Mr. Jack Schinderle, EGLE
Mr. Richard Conforti, EGLE
Ms. Kimberly Tyson, EGLE
Mr. Mark Snow, EGLE
Mr. Ray Vugrinovich, EGLE

cclenc: Mr. Gary McCuistion, REIS
Ms. Susan Lynn Johnson, Butzel Long
Ms. Tracy Kecskemeti, EGLE
Ms. Ronda L. Blayer, EGLE
Mr. Nathan Erber, EGLE
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	LIST OF ATTACHMENTS
	5. The licensee may demonstrate that a source other than the licensed facility, or an error in sampling, analysis, or evaluation solely caused the increase.”



